
 
 

    
     

  
    

   
 

  
   

 
 

   
 

 
 

NOTICE OF DECISION NOT TO PROCEED 
 
Pursuant to Government Code section 11347
  

 
CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE
  

Pursuant to Government Code Section 11347, the California Department of Justice 
hereby gives notice that it has decided not to proceed with the rulemaking action 
published in the California Regulatory Notice Register on May 12, 2017, Register 2017, 
No. 19-Z. The proposed rulemaking concerned the confirmation of non-exempted 
individuals acting in the capacity of Custodian of Records. 

Any interested person with questions concerning this rulemaking should contact Amber 
Lozano, DOJ Administrator II at the California Department of Justice, California Justice 
Information Services Division, 4949 Broadway, Sacramento, CA, 95820. 

The Department will also publish this Notice of Decision Not to Proceed on its website 
at: https://oag.ca.gov/meetings/public-participation 

https://oag.ca.gov/meetings/public-participation

